THE BEACON

The Newsletter of Pine Street Baptist Church



14: Jean Neisz

16: Frances Schultz

18: Luca Neal

20: Sawyer Johnston

22: Peggy Holt

25: Lynette Robinson

Happy Anniversary



14: Percy & Dorothy Blackburn

16: John & Tina O'Mary

30: Annis & Charlotte Blair

Sunday School

Sunday school promotion Sunday is September 13. Bibles will be given to those moving to the Children's II class, and sashes will be given to those promoting to the Youth Department.

With Gratitude

Many thanks for the various ways my church family has supported me as I've been recovering from my leg injury on July 13th. The prayers, texts, cards, calls, visits, and food all helped to lift my spirits as the injury confined me to my house. Hospitals, doctors, nurses, medicines, and good home care have helped to heal my leg but your expressions of love are what warmed my heart. Hope to be healed in the next couple of weeks.

Blessings,

Terry Donohue



Hannah Turner to be commissioned at the Cooperative Baptist Fellowship of Virginia's Virtual General Assembly 2020 On September 22, 10:00 am – Noon

Make plans now to participate in CBFVA's first ever virtual General Assembly on September 22, 10 am-noon. This two-hour experience will be chock full of inspiration, exciting news about CBFVA, and some big announcements! Here are the things you need to know:

Registration

Even though the General Assembly is virtual, please register so the CBFVA office can send you an email containing important information you need to know for the Business Session and a form for voting on Coordinating Council recommendations. Registration kicks off on September 2, and you can access registration information on CBFVA's Facebook page and on the website. (cbfva.org)

General Assembly Worship

The focus of this year's worship is racial justice. In a year of heightened awareness, we have the opportunity for substantive conversation around race. Our contextual worship experience will both inspire and challenge us. Two gifted proclaimers Meg Lacy Vega (Associate Pastor at Tabernacle Baptist Church in Richmond) and Andre' Towner (just completed a ministry with the D.C. Baptist Convention and is a former Coordinating Council Member) will call us to holy being and godly doing as we accept our role in healing our country's racial divisions.

And Much More...

We have enlisted folks to help us celebrate what was accomplished through our ministry this past year, and we are excited to give you a foretaste of events, experiences, and mission engagement available through our organization in the upcoming year—including new partnerships! This year's format makes this segment very dynamic!

Pine Street Baptist Church Commissioning

The Pine Street Baptist Church family will also share in its own commissioning of Hannah during a morning worship in September (TBA)